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IMPORTANT NOTICE 
FOR TRADING PARTNERS 

 
 

SKU Discontinuations 
 
 
Please be advised that the following products SKU’s are being discontinued: 
  
NDC  61570-170-01 LORABID®  200mg Capsules, 100’s 
 (loracarbef, USP) 
 
NDC  61570-171-01 LORABID®  400mg Capsules, 100’s 
 (loracarbef, USP) 
 
NDC  61570-135-10 LORABID®  100mg/5mL, 100mL Suspension 
 (loracarbef, USP) 
 
NDC  61570-136-10 LORABID®  200mg/5mL, 100mL Suspension 
 (loracarbef, USP) 
 
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  
If we can be of any further assistance, please direct your questions or concerns to: 
 
   Customer Service 
   King Pharmaceuticals, Inc. 
   100 18th Street 
   Bristol, TN  37620 

888-840-5370     
866-990-0545 (fax)   
orderentry@kingpharm.com 

09/08/06   


